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Moreland Commission 

To Investigate Public Corruption 

in New York State 

 

 

       October 15, 2013 

 

 

Dear Member Commissioner and Special Advisors: 

 

My name is Margarita Walter, a disabled mother of three children who was a witness at 

the recent public hearing on September 17, 2013 conducted in NYC. I write this letter to 

ascertain the status of this investigation as it pertains to my matter.  

I implore this Commission which was established to investigate public corruption to stop 

the victimizing of myself and others similarly situated for courageously reporting of steering and 

racketeering by high powered attorneys working in concert with certain judges, among other 

improprieties around the Westchester County area. 

 Moreover, this Commission should be mindful that the aforementioned officers of the 

court engaged in activities that undermined the New York State voting system to elect Supreme 

Court Judges in the 9
th

 Judicial District. As United States Attorney of the Southern District, Preet 

Bharara stated, "A galling injustice that sticks in the craw of every thinking New Yorker is the 

almost inviolable right of even the most corrupt elected official, even after being convicted by a 

jury and jailed by a judge, to draw a publicly funded pension until his dying day." It is 

compelling to view Corrupted Supreme Court Judges as New York State elected public officials 

consistent under the same category referenced by Mr. Bharara, as they have obstructed their 

public trust to the taxpaying New York constituents and more. 

My matter underscores a history of pervasive corruption within the State of New York 

and the battery of retaliatory tactics, indicative by the pattern and practice of ongoing abuse of 

power, gender and ethnic discrimination, gross conflict of interests, uncontrolled contravention 

of civil and ADAAA Federal and State mandates and more. 

 I would appreciate expeditious feedback relevant to my testimony and advise if 

any further information is necessary, accordingly. 

 

 

Very truly yours,  

 

Margarita T. Walter  

POB 739 Sleepy Hollow 

New York 10591  

914-391-3395     

 margaritawa@yahoo.com 

  

 

 


